
   
   
Dear Parents & Carers,   

I hope this finds you and your family well. 

This year has gone by very quickly fast and now we are at the end of the autumn term. 

Breakfast club and Playcentre would like to wish you and your family a very Merry 

Christmas and a fabulous New Year 2023. 

 

Reminders  

   

• Please make sure your fees are up to date. Letters will be sent out to remind you.  

• Please make sure at the end of the day or week that your child takes all their clothing home 

with them. All clothing MUST BE labelled.  

• Breakfast club will be open on the 16
th
 December 2022 

• Playcentre last day will be Thursday 15
th
 December 2022 

• Breakfast Club and Playcentre will resume back as normal on 4
th
 January 2023  

• There will be a fee increase from January 2023, letters have gone out and we have 

attached one to this newsletter. 

 

BACs FROM January 2023 

 From January we will be cashless, fees need to be paid through the bank (BACS) 

 Please contact Debbie for the bank details. 

 When using the BACS please add your child’s name. 

 

 Fees can be paid weekly, monthly or termly. 

 

 Christmas Playcentre will be open from 19
th
 December to 23

rd
 December and 28

th
 December 

to 30
th
 December 2022. 

 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and New Year 

From the Breakfast Club and Playcentre Team. 
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